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Thursday 17th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

As the term draws to an end, can I again take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued support and understanding throughout this term. 

 

It cannot be denied this has been a difficult term, especially at times out of our  

control when children have needed to self isolate and your kind words and support have 

been greatly appreciated by all the staff and most specifically myself. Also, the way in 

which the children have adapted to their new daily routines is to be commended- 

handwashing and bubbles are now just part of everyday school life!  

 

Regarding after Christmas unfortunately it would be foolish to not acknowledge the 

possibility of having a number of positive Covid 19 cases in school. Whilst we clearly 

want and hope everyone has a lovely Christmas shared with family and friends, I also 

know everyone will be mindful of the ongoing risks and continue to strive to keep our 

community safe.   

 

Please log onto our website to watch our Christingle Service and Reception’s Nativity 

Play. As with so many things we have not been able to invite you into school or church so 

we are bringing our Christmas events to you. I hope you enjoy them.  

 

On behalf of all of the staff I wish you and all of your family a very Happy Christmas 

and I look forward to seeing you all when school reopens on Monday 4th January 2021.  

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs McBeth  

 

 

 

 


